
FIND OUT MORE
pcsgpresident@spssa.org.au

Parent Connections
 Supporters Groups

WHO ARE WE?
Parents and carers of 

students at St Paul's School.

WHY DO WE MEET?
To build connections between parents 

and the school, while enhancing the 
educational experience for our children.

WHAT DO WE DO?
Invite keynote speakers to give their top tips for families.
Initiate projects to build community.
Publish podcasts and blogs on issues of interest to the St
Paul's community.
Facilitate workshops on the "St Paul's way of doing
things"

Community Market Day, 
family camp.

PROJECTS IN
DEVELOPMENT:

WHEN WE MEET
Monday Nights
Twice a Term
6.30-8.00pm
In the Innovation Precinct 
Zoom Available

MEETINGS FOR 
SEMESTER ONE 2023

20th March (6pm for the AGM)
24th April
15th May



AN INTRODUCTION FOR ALL PARENTS:
 Education for a new world

The role of parents in a child's
education

Family engagement at St Paul's
 

'An Education
Worth Having'

REGISTER HERE 

An interactive seminar in 
the new Innovation Precinct 

TUESDAY 
2ND MAY 

7.30-9.00AM

TUESDAY 
2ND MAY 

5.00-6.30PM

OR


